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Dear parents:  ….  A remarkable day and enjoy the pictures below. Farewell to Ms Marshall below.

and finally ….….  I would like to thank each and every one of you and wish you a 
Happy, Peaceful and Holy Christmas. Happy New Year 2020 to one and all …….  

Pics of the week  … Pete leading the pupils in singing …… Fr Derek reading the Gospel …… our Christmas Mass …….. 
the Good Book winners ….. Joy to the World being sung ….. Ms Lyn Marshall and her leaving speech …. we wish her well in the years 
ahead.


